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Hello Ms. Adams,

I appreciate your’s and the Governor’s tireless efforts in keeping awareness up regarding the flood disaster. I understand the 
Governor will be in Manning this upcoming Monday and wanted to reach out on behalf of my client’s efforts to bring relief to 
Manning in hopes he could meet the Governor to explain this outreach.

A local builder, Ben Kennedy of Brighton Builders of Bluffton, SC is well underway in building two Tiny Homes to donate to 
Manning’s First Baptist Church for families in need of shelter until they are able to rebuild. Our hopes are that once these 
families are back on their feet, the homes will be donated to others in need. We are trying to raise awareness that relief for 
flood victims is an ongoing need.

Thank you for your time. If you would like to review more about the outreach and progress, we have created a website:

www.BlufftonCares.com

We would love see Governor Haley speak and I look forward to hearing back on the location and time she will be addressing 
the Manning community. 

Thanks again!

Jane Fielden
1323 May River Road, Suite 202
Bluffton, SC 29910
Cell: 843.597.8110
Email: Jane@GRP46.com
Website: www.GRP46.com
LinkedIn:www.linkedin.com/pub/jane-fielden/8/126/515/
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